
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

NOTICE OF EXHANGE OF PROPERTY 

COUNTY OF ALAMANCE 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to North Carolina General Statute 

160A-271, the Board of Commissioners for the County of Alamance states its 

intention to authorize the full and fair exchange of certain county-owned property. 

The exchange involves: (115) Smith and Wesson, MP, caliber .40, version 1, semi-

automatic pistols; (57) Smith and Wesson, MP, caliber .40, version 2, semi-

automatic pistols; and (9) Smith and Wesson, MP, caliber .40, Shield, semi-

automatic pistols with an appraised value of $38,300. The weapons are being 

exchanged with a Federally Licensed Gun Dealer in return for $38,300 worth of new 

equipment, specific to law enforcement needs.  

Considering that these items are used and are at the end of useful service life, the 

exchange is considered to benefit the County of Alamance and therefore meets the 

intent of the statutory requirements for a full and fair exchange. All persons 

interested in this exchange are invited to attend the meeting of the Board of 

Commissioners to be held on September 3, 2024, at 9:30 a.m. in the County 

Commissioners Meeting Room in the County Office Building in Graham, North 

Carolina.  At that that time, the Board intends to authorize the exchange of the 

properties described above.  

       Annabelle M. Smith 

       Paralegal 

        


